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Next week 
 
 

Sunday 7th May 
 

9:30am: Family Service at St Chad’s 
(led by Dawpool pupils). 

 
Monday 8th May 

 
3:30pm Forest School Club 

 
Tuesday 9th  May 

 
3:30pm Tennis Club 

 
Wednesday 10th May 

 
3:30pm Chess Club 

3:30pm F2/KS1 Football Club 
  

Thursday 11th May 
 

3:30pm Judo Club 
 
 

 
Friday 12th May 

 
3:30pm Netball Club 
3:30pm Spanish Club 

 
FoDS News 

 

 
 
Our next meeting will be on Monday 8th 
May at the Anchor at 7.30pm. Everyone 
is welcome. It would be lovely to see you 
there. 
 

 
 

Games Night 
 

A letter went home last week about this 
event on Friday 19th May, 6-8pm. If your 
child wishes to play in a fun football  
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match on the night please send in the 
reply slip by next Friday 12th May. 
Unfortunately we cannot accept late 
requests as the teams will need to be 
organised. 
We require a number of helpers on the 
night. Please can you let Mike Young or 
Mandy Parr at the school office know if 
you can spare an hour. 
Additionally if you have any unwanted 
gifts you can spare as children’s raffle 
prizes we would be grateful to receive 
them.  
 

Dinner Money and Toast 
 

A further reminder that toast payment is 
again due until the end of Summer term 
at a cost of £12.60. 
Additionally, dinner money for those who 
normally pay in advance is due, £59.40 
for this half term and an additional 
£79.20 for the Summer term (Total 
£138.60) Please check with Mrs Parr if 
you are unsure where you are up to. 
 
 

 

 
 

School Money 
 

A letter will be going home next week 
with further information regarding 
‘School Money’ a new online payment 
system which we are hoping to introduce 
in June. Initially this will be used for 
dinner money with a view to phasing this 
in for all payments to school early in the 
Autumn term. In view of this we would be 
grateful if all parents could endeavour to 
get dinner money payments paid in 
covering up to 26th May as soon as 
possible. Many thanks for your 
cooperation with this. 
 

Cake Sale 
 
Well done to Niamh, Gracie and Emilia 
from Year 5 for organising the cake sale 
held last Thursday. They raised the 
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fantastic sum of £141.58 for Cancer 
Research. 
 
 

 
 
All Dawpool children and their families 
are invited to attend the Family Service 
at St Chad’s Church at 9:30am this 
Sunday 7th May. The Service will be led 
by Dawpool pupils and is a wonderful 
opportunity for our whole school 
community to come together. Please do 
support the school and the church by 
attending the Service which will last for 
no more than one hour. We look forward 
to seeing you. 
 

 
 

 
11 + Registration 

 
Calday Grange Grammar School 

West Kirby Grammar School 
Wirral Grammar School for Boys 
Wirral Grammar School for Girls 

 
 
Parents of children in Year 5 who wish 
their child to be assessed for the above 
Grammar Schools are asked to inform 
the Children & Young People’s 
Department by 31st May 2017 by 
registering online at 
www.wirral.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
 
If you cannot register online, a paper 
form is available by calling 0151 606 
2020. A leaflet was sent home to Year 5 
pupils this week with more information. If 
you didn’t receive a copy, it can be 
downloaded from our school website 
under the ‘Parents’ tab or the Year 5 
class page. If you submit your 
application online and don’t receive a 
confirmation email, we advise that you 



6             DAWPOOL C.E. (AIDED) PRIMARY SCHOOL 
                                                    . . . Living the Fruit of the Spirit 

                             
                                    DAWPOOL NEWS 

                                 ISSUE 14 5th May 2017  
                             

‘The Fruit of the Spirit is Love, Joy, Peace, Patience, Kindness, Generosity, Faithfulness, 
Gentleness & Self Control’ (Galatians 5: 22-23) 

 
 

‘For I know the plans I have for you,’ declares the Lord. ‘Plans to prosper you and not to 
harm you. Plans to give you hope and a future.’ (Jeremiah 29:11) 

 
www.dawpool-ce.eschools.co.uk                 0151 648 3412                   www.thurstaston.org.uk 

 

 

phone school admissions on 606 2020 to 
confirm it has been received. 
 

SATs Week 
 

Pupils in Year 2 and Year 6 will be taking 
the national curriculum tests (commonly 
called SATs) next week. 
 
The Department for Education have 
published some useful information for 
parents regarding the tests and this can 
be downloaded from the ‘parents’ tab on 
the school website: 
 

http://www.dawpool-
ce.eschools.co.uk/website/2017_key_

stage_1__2_sats_-
_information_for_parents/276369 

 

 

 

Parents’ E-Safety Workshop 

We are pleased to announce that we will 
be holding an E-Safety Workshop for 
parents of all year groups on Monday 
19th June at 6:00pm. 

Ensuring children’s safety online is an 
increasing issue and one that we are 
keen to support parents with. The 
internet has changed all of our lives, 
particularly our children’s. For parents 
and carers this opens up a whole new 
world of things to be aware of.  

You might be struggling to keep up with 
the things your child is doing online, 
whether what they are doing is safe, how 
you can talk about what they’re doing 
online, the risks they might face, and you 
might also be thinking how you can be 
as good a parent online as you are 
offline?  

The workshop will be delivered by 
Imelda Spencer, the school’s family 
support worker, who is an ambassador 
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for CEOP (Child Exploitation and Online 
Protection) and will provide the most up 
to date information and technical support 
to meet your needs as parents 
endeavouring to protect your children 
online.  

We hope you will try your best to attend 
this important meeting. 

 
Parish Church News 

 
 

 
 

For Church information, please visit 
www.thurstaston.org.uk 

 
Christian Aid Big Brekkie Saturday 6th 
May 9.00-11.00am at St Chad’s. Want 

to change the world over breakfast? 
Then come and fill up at our Big Brekkie! 
We’ll be serving up a delicious morning 
meal, and raising money to help 
refugees. 
This will also be an opportunity to see 
the photos taken during the Golden 
Jubilee Celebrations and to place orders 
should you wish to do so. 
 
Sunday 7th May 
9.30am Family Worship at St Chad’s 
8.00am and 11.15am services at St 
Bartholomew’s 
 
Multi Sensory Bible - The New 
Testament: Sundays 7.15 - 8.45pm St 
Chad’s. Everyone Welcome 
May 7th The birth and ministry of Jesus 
May 14th Jesus’ death and resurrection 
May 21st Jesus Ascension and the 
coming of the Holy Spirit 
 
June 11th Paul 
June 18th The early church 
June 25th Jesus returns. 
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Learning Hero Awards 
 

Friday 5th May 2017 
 

 
 

Congratulations to the following pupils 
who have demonstrated outstanding 
effort during the week and have applied 
our learning powers: 
 

Foundation 2 
Jack Davies 

 
 

Year 1 
Kaylee Blakemore, Eve Broadfield & 

Isabelle Ledsom 
 

Year 2 
Luca Perree 

 

Year 3 
Joshua Stirling 

 
 

Year 5 
Callum Knight 

 
Year 6 

Finn McAlister 
 

 
 

Fruit of the Spirit Awards 
Friday 5th May 2017 

 
Thank you to the following pupils who 

have shown our ‘Fruits’ in action during 
this week: 

 
Foundation 1 

William Hamilton, Nathaniel 
Hedderick, Evie Randall 
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For showing such gentleness and 
kindness when helping a new child settle 

in. 
 

Foundation 2 
Sebastian Barnes 

For showing a huge amount of kindness 
to others and growing in self-control over 

the year. Well done. 
 

Year 1 
Jack Shields 

For being patient and kind with his 
friends. Good boy, Jack. 

 
Year 2 

Gabrielle White 
For being so helpful and sensible and 

showing kindness to others 
 

Year 3 
Matthew Don 

For showing kindness in the playground 
and in the classroom. Thank you, 

Matthew. 
 

Year 5 
Theo Khader-Lindon 

For showing joy and patience during all 
lessons this week. 

 
Year 6 

Jack Callister 
For absorption and super effort with 

Maths. Good boy. Keep it up. 
 

 
 

 
My very best regards 

 
David Burrows 

 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 

 
 


